
       

  Letter from the President   
  

 

 

June 2021 

Dear Security Agents, 

It is with tremendous pride and gratitude that we would like to announce Security Mutual Insurance 

Company’s AM Best Financial Strength Rating has been upgraded to A (Excellent) from A- (Excellent), putting our 

Long-term Issuer Credit Ratings at “a” (Excellent).  Our upgrade reflects the strength of our “very strong” balance 

sheet and our “strong” operating performance.   

The hard work and dedication of our staff to maintain consistent underwriting practices and assurance 

that each policy processed is within our company standards is a strong component of this upgrade.  That same 

hard work and dedication is shown in you as our agents as well.  Your pride is evident with each new submission, 

as well as your diligent handling of policies throughout their term with Security Mutual.  Together, our company 

and your agencies have served our insureds’ needs and been able to maintain profitable underwriting results.  As 

we move forward, we will strive to enhance our diversification of products and continue to provide personable, 

professional, and timely service to each of you.  This upgrade would not have been feasible without Security and 

yourselves working together as a team and supporting one another. 

We wish to thank you for your continued support of Security Mutual Insurance Company and your 

dedication to providing superior service to our insureds.   

Regards, 

 

Ron Wilder, CPCU, AIAF, ARe 

ron@securitymutual.com   

607-319-5463 

 


